
 
 © 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Hampshire Chapter E 

J.P. Stephen’s Restaurant & Tavern 

377 Route 202, Rindge, NH 

MONTHLY MEETING – 11:30 A.M. 

LAST  SATURDAY  OF  THE MONTH 

“WHERE GOOD FRIENDS MEET” 

              Webpage  http://gwrra-nh-e.weebly.com/          

                                             
December  2015 

 

Abel Gallardo 

GWRRA President 
abel@gwrra.org 

 
 

Director 
Ray & Sandi Garris 

                director@gwrra.org 
 
 

NE Region B Directors 
Tom & Renee Wasluck 

regionbdirectors.tom.renee@gmail.com 
 
 

NH/VT District Directors 
Ed & Denise Heath 

nhg-gwrra@hotmail.com 
 
 

NH/VT Assist. District Directors 
Dave &  Bonnie Bolster 

              gwrra.nh.a@gmail.com 
 

NH/VT District Educator 
Richard Bernier 

richardbernier530@comcast.net 
 
 

NH/VT Member Enhancement 

Carol Sheehan 

 

NH-A Chapter Director 
Dave & Bonnie Bolster 
gwrra.nh.a@gmail.com 

 
 

NH-G Chapter Director 
Mike  Valliancourt 

mvonmywi@msn.com 

                     
 

Hello NH-E 

 We have come to the end of another year and 

riding season. We had a lot of great rides of our 

own and we did a lot of rides with other 

chapters. Our  2016 ride schedule is going to be 

sent out soon. If you have any ideas for a ride or 

event (Bowling/Dinning etc.) Email us or bring 

it up at a meeting.  Also remember to subscribe 

to the consolidated ride schedule to see other 

chapter rides. There are a lot of really nice rides 

to other places. Fred & Lisa LeBlanc have 

offered to guide us on the back roads to 

Motorcyclepedia Newburg, NY. 6/25 & 6/26 

There are over 400 motorcycles to be viewed. 

We will leave 7:00am from the Irving station 

Rte202/119 Rindge, NH. We will need to let 

Fred know who wants to go by 5/15/16 so that 

he can work on lodging. The admission to the 

Museum is $11.00 per adult. Looks like a great 

time. Please email as soon as you can if you are 
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interested in this ride.  

December 6th was our Christmas Party at JP 

Stephens we had a great time. We had a good 

meal, good friends, and fun gifts. Our next Get 

Together will be January 30th 2016 11:30am at 

JP Stephens   
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We want to wish Ted & Karen Zitnay the best of luck in their adventures in the south. Good luck to them 

and we will miss them.  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

(603)532-9342Ron & Susie Black 

GWRRA NH-E Directors 

(603)532-9342 

   
Karen Zitnay                                                                                                                        Ann Marie,   ????    Dee, Bill 

We are going to Miss You and Ted!!                                                                                       Who is the new Chapter member  

So, so Much!!!                                                                                                                            Between Ann Marie and Dee 

                                                                                 



 
I may be cuter but the old Deputy Frog looked more like Santa. He was a little rounder!!!!            HO,HO, HO! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

January 30, 2016- Saturday, 11:30 A.M.  Monthly Get Together at J.P.Stephens Restaurant 

  Be Sure to Watch for Emails from Ron nd Susie, regarding fun winter time events!!! 

 

 

 

 
                                                                      Merry Christmas 

 

  

 

Chapter Eductor 

Fred LeBlanc 

 

 



                            
As we head in to December we are still enjoying some decent weather. Some of us have stored the 

bikes for the Winter but still have riding on our minds. Just a few quick thoughts as we settle down 

for the slumber of cold weather. Like a list for the holidays maybe we can all make a list for what 

we might do when the new riding season arrives. 

 

Maybe some new chrome. Always comes in handy for lifting ones spirits. 

Maybe an MSF Rider Safety Course in the Spring. Nothing better than being prepared. 

Maybe a First Aid or CPR course. Might be someone in the family you save. 

Maybe a new Rider Level. Better to recognize one’s achievement. 

Maybe a Hi-Vis shirt, jacket, or vest. Better to be seen than too late.  

Maybe some rider pants with armor and padding. Be prepared for the slide. 

Maybe lead a ride. Always looking for new ideas and roads. 

Maybe find a new ice cream stand. What else do we live for? 

Maybe come up with a new idea to get new members. We need them to keep going. 

Maybe we do a community project together. Let others know who we are. 

 

Whatever your idea is we need you to bring it forward. The motto 

“Friends, Fun, Safety, & Knowledge applies to us all. We just need to get 

it moving. 

 

Merry Christmas 
Fred LeBlanc 
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Chapter Newsletter Editor Notes 

Pat Thibaudeau 

 
Merry Christmas Everyone 

 

It doesn’t seem possible another year is coming to a close and the wonderful 

Christmas Season is upon us.  I will be flying home on Friday the 11th, to join my 

family in celebrating Christmas.  I am sorry to have missed the chapter Christmas 

party, it is always such a fun time, but my friends’ wedding on Saturday was a 

small but wonderful event.  

 

Ted and Karen, we at Chapter E want to wish you well in your retirement and your new home, we will miss 

you, so very much. Thank you for all your dedication and support to our NH-E family. Hope you have an 



extra bedroom in your new home, which will be available to your NH-E family. We will come to see you, on 

two wheels, three wheels, or four.  Be Prepared!! We are family!!! 

 

As we in NH-E count our many blessings, and enjoy our precious families, let us pause for a moment to 

remember those of us who are less fortunate, and for some reason will not be able to celebrate this wonderful 

time of year. Although, I miss my dear Deputy Frog, I do have many wonderful memories of him in my 

heart, to help sustain me.  

 

I hope that all of you find some exciting new Gold Wing accessories under the Christmas tree and that your 

Christmas stocking is full of treasurers and no lumps of coal. While you are shopping, please try to support 

our NH-E sponsors, perhaps to purchase some new chrome, or to stop in and warm up with a cup of coffee, 

or cocoa, or just to relax with a nice dinner after a day of shopping. 

  

Merry Christmas Everyone and may this season fill you with Love, Peace and Joy!! 
Pat 

 

                                    
 

Pat’s Golf Car for Cypress Christmas Golf Cart Parade, see pigs do fly, he has wings 

 

                               Do you think I could enter this in the Rally Light Show? 

                               I could put gold wings on the Pig (no it is not a Hog) and I can drive this.  

(No helmet required) 
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     Happy Birthday                                                 Happy Birthday                       

 

            December                                                                     January 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rick Lund January 10 

Bob Young January 17,  

Dee Bascom  January  27      

Dona Lund   January  29 

Noelle Vestal December 2 

Hazel Young December 4 

Barbara Stone December 5 

Bev Packard December 14 

Bill Bascom December 16 

Pat Brems December 24 

Pat Thibaudeau December 24 
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District Notes: 

 Not sure if I missed Ed’s article, please check the NH/VT District website 
ED Heath 

District Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

GWRRA District / August 2015 
 

From the:  
Carole Sheehan 
MH/VT District MEC 
NH-G Assistant Chapter Director 
carolesheehan.gwrra.nh.g@gmail.com 
Cell 603.973.4011  

 
 

 

mailto:carolesheehan.gwrra.nh.g@gmail.com


As my first official act as the District MEC I have contacted all of the ME, NH, VT and MA 
chapters and requested a copy of their 2015 ride schedule so that I could create a 
Consolidated Ride Schedule.  The schedule is now available online at 
https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar  

Includes the scheduled rides for GWRRA Region B: MA-A, ME-D, NH-A, NH-E, NH-G and VT-A.  
I will continue to update it as more chapters share their schedule and as events are added, 
changed or cancelled.  
 
You might ask WHY do we need a consolidated ride schedule? 
The answer is that as Gold Wing riders we want to be out riding as much as possible and we love 
to ride with other Gold Wing riders. The consolidated schedule allows you see all the planned 
rides across our district/region so you can do just that.  PLUS by attending other chapter’s rides 
you will experience some great rides, strengthen the relationships between the regional chapters, 
make new friends, explore new regions, and have fun.   
 
Anyone can go to the link and see the schedule but if you “Subscribe” to the calendar you will 
automatically receive email reminders for upcoming rides and events as well and any 
updates, date changes or cancellations to existing rides.  
 
To Subscribe: 
1. Go To https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar 
2. Top Right Hand Corner click on “Options” and “Subscribe to calendar” 

 

3. Pop Up will appear. Choose the best way to subscribe based on your current email platform.    
 Example – If you have a “@gmail.com” account you can use Google Calendar. Use this link 

(https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar#) to automatically import your Share site 
calendar into your Google calendar to subscribe. 

https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar
https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar
https://gwrranhdistrict.shutterfly.com/calendar


 
 
You can view this two ways: 
 
1. Calendar View –  

 Provides a quick glance at what is scheduled.   
 Click on the event and a pop up box will provide ride details. 

 
 
 
 
 

2. List View:   
 Provides complete details of scheduled events and contact information 



 
 
You can set it up to have any or all of your calendars on your computer sync so you will see 
your Personal, Work and GWRRA events in one calendar.  In addition, if you have a smart 
phone, ipad or other smart device you can do the same so you can see everything in one place 
no matter where you are.   
 
If you have any questions on how to set all of this up give Carole Sheehan a call 603.973.4011 
and she can help you get everything set up.   
 
Ride Safe! 

 


